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Subject: A Message From The Superintendent - Update Regarding Coronavirus (COVID-19) 
Date: March 12, 2020 
Message:  
Dear Families, 
 
With the rapidly changing status of the coronavirus and our upcoming spring break, we continue to closely monitor the 
situation and will follow all public health recommendations.  
 
Given the circumstances, if any of the following symptoms like fever, cough, or difficulty breathing are present in your 
child:  

●​ Your child must stay home from school.  
●​ If your child must stay home for more than 3 days, contact your child’s teacher(s) for access to learning.  
●​ You should also contact your health care provider for possible testing.  

 
If your child shows any of these symptoms at school, we will contact you to pick up your child. 
 
We anticipate many families traveling over spring break. In light of this, we ask you to follow these guidelines from the 
Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC): 
 

●​ Do not travel to level 2 and 3 countries; however, if your family has traveled to one of these countries in the last 14 
days, or will be traveling, we ask that your child refrain from attending school for 14 days after return. Contact your 
child’s teacher(s) for access to learning during the 14 day period. 

 
For our students who have family members who have or are traveling to these countries, it is suggested that 
these individuals monitor their health daily (ex. taking temperature), and at the first sign of any symptoms, refrain 
from sending your child to school for 14 days.  

 
●​ If you are on a cruise ship, you should monitor your health and limit interactions with others for 14 days after 

returning to the United States. Given this recommendation, we ask that your child refrain from attending school 
and contact your child’s teacher(s) for access to learning during the 14 day period. 
 

●​ The Kohler School District is asking families who have traveled in the last 14 days and will travel to the states of 
Washington, California, and New York, as well as any other state that develops sustained community 
transmission,  to refrain from coming to school and contact your child’s teacher(s) for provisions for learning 
during the 14 day period after return.  

 
The District has large events on the horizon that involve many students, staff and families. We will closely monitor the 
ongoing situation and will share any decisions regarding cancellations as soon as possible.  
 
We sincerely appreciate your support and attention to this important matter and will continue to update you as this 
situation progresses.  
 
Sincerely,  

Quynh D. Trueblood 


